
 

 

Dear Secretary of State for Transport 
 
I would like to express an interest for the application of the reopening of the Northumberland TWA 
railway line from the Town of Ashington to Newcastle Upon Tyne . 
 
The reopening of the line would be a valuable asset for social and economic reasons . We all hope it 
would have a huge impact on protecting the environment by reducing the amount of vehicles on the 
road and help to minimise the effects of climate change . 
 
I was two years old when the line closed , It would be great to take young family members on a local 
train journey . A lovely asset for tourism and the outstanding natural beauty of the Northumberland 
coast line . 
Yours faithfully 
Elaine and Paul Peverley 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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